
 

Central Mississippi Walk to Emmaus 

April 2024 Newsletter 

Hello everyone!  I pray that this update finds you doing well and excited about our upcoming walks at 6 Mile in 

Crystal Springs.  I would like to ask for your forgiveness in the format of this newsletter - unfortunately there are 

some kinks that will need to be worked out in the coming weeks so that we can get everything back to looking as it 

should.  Please see the lists below for the team rosters as well as the names of pilgrims and sponsors for the April 

walks that will take place later this month.  Through God’s grace and provision these will be the best walks ever for 

our community and I pray that you are able to join us for the sendoff, candlelight, and/or closing ceremonies.  

Thank you for your prayers and support moving forward as we strive to be God’s hands and feet for the pilgrims.  

God bless you all and I look forward to seeing you soon! 

De Colores, 

Adam Cook, CMWE 2024 Board President 

 

4th Day Gathering = Saturday May 4th 

at Flora Methodist Church 4:00 PM 

Note updated day and time! 

Candlelight 7:00 PM April 20, 2024 

info@6milecrv.com 

2092 Six Mile Rd 

Crystal Springs, MS 

39059 

601.892.8885 

  

https://www.6milecrv.c

om/camp 
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tel:16018928885
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https://www.6milecrv.com/camp


 

Please visit our website for additional information as well as to pay registration fees online 

https://centralmsemmaus.com/blog/ 

 

 

 

Please Email Adam Cook at adcook704@outlook.com or Ed Simmons at edsimmo@gmail.com if you 

have any questions or concerns about registering a pilgrim for an upcoming walk. 

Candlelight 7:00 PM April 27, 2024 
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info@6milecrv.com 

2092 Six Mile Rd 

Crystal Springs, MS 

39059 

601.892.8885 
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